
Heather Stout


From: Heather Stout


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:23 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: toadying to the president


Dear Julie,


remember your oath of office? I remember mine when I joined NOAA. It


doesn't say anything about toadying to the president and endangering


people because he made a stupid error in a tweet. People could have been


injured or killed because of that tweet. So, be best- serve the people


you swore an oath to serve and stop befouling the name of a fine agency


full of fabulous, hardworking people.


Thank you,


Heather Stout
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